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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Merris Weber <merrisweber@sbcglobal.net> 

Reply-To: merrisweber@s bcglobal. net 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 6:55 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the enVironment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Merris Weber 
1720 S Hobart Blvd 
1720 S Hobart Blvd 
Los Angeles, CA 90006 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance ... SUPPORT 
1 message 

Alana Rivadeneyra <rivagirl83@msn.com> 

Reply-To: rivagirl83@msn.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 8:51 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans. single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Alana Rivadeneyra 
908 Lincoln Ave 
908 lincoln ave, pomona, ca 

Pomona, CA 91767 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Jake Gutman <Jakegutman@gmail.com> 

Reply-To: Jakegutman@gmail.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 10:32 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean ~ater Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Jake Gutman 
1100 Via De La Paz 
Pacific Palisades, CA 90272 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance -SUPPORT 
1 message 

Mark Paul <mtrmark@sonic.net> 
Reply-To: mtrmark@sonic.net 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 11:48 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Mark Paul 
P.O. Box 1488 
P.O. Box 1488 
Ferndale, CA 95536 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Khalid Simjee <akoolaidroom@yahoo.com> 

Reply-To: akoolaidroom@yahoo. com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 3:13PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and impro\ed water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic ne\er biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Khalid Simjee 
433 Delphine Place 
Fullerton, CA 92833 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance ... SUPPORT 
1 message 

Amy McGonagle <amymcgonagle@gmail.com> 

Reply-To: amymcgonagle@gmail.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity .org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 2:53 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Amy McGonagle 

3577 Brookdale Avenue 

Oakland, CA 94619 

https://mail.googleocom/a/lacityoorg/?ui=2&ik=3fa785ae59&viooo 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Leandra Sanchez <leandra.sanchez@gmail.com> 

Reply-To: leandra.sanchez@gmail.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 11:57 AM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Leandra Sanchez 
23204 Sorrel Court 
Valencia, CA 91354 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Hillary Gordon <hillgordon@verizon.net> 

Reply-To: hillgordon@verizon.net 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity .org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 12:01 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Hillary Gordon 
1823 Camden Ave. 
Los Angeles, CA 90025 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Robert Pousman <frostitude@yahoo.com> 

Reply-To: frostitude@yahoo. com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 12:19 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and impro\A3d water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic ne\A3r biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressi\A3ly greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Robert Pousman 
20612 PCH 
20612 PCH 
Malibu, CA 90265 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Dan Silver <dsilverla@me.com> 

Reply-To: dsilverla@me.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 12:23 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and ih our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improved water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic never biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressively greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Dan Silver 
8424-A Santa Monica Blvd. 

592 
Los Angeles, CA 90069 

https://mail.google.com/a/lacity.org/?ui=2&ik=3fa785ae59&vi ... 
1/ 



12/5/11 City of Los Angeles Mail - Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPP ... 

//'""15: .. ·---~-............... , 

( ' '\ c:s/ 
···, ---,,-----~/ 

Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Jim Littlefield, West Coast Environmental Projects Director, Surfers 

<scseasurfer@gmail.com> 
Reply-To: scseasurfer@gmail.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

SURFERS' ENVIRONMENTAL ALLIANCE (SEA) 

The Leading Edge of Coastal Activism 

Respectful greetings from Surfers' Environmental Alliance (SEA), 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 12:43 
PM 

We strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while 

restricting single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being taxpayers, we are alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduceo use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and impro'..13d water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic ne\.13r biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressi'..13ly greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

As a preliminary matter, Surfers' Environmental Alliance (SEA) is committed to the preservation and protection of 

the environmental and cultural elements that are inherent to the sport of surfing. Our goals are achie'..13d through 

grassroots activism, community invo1'..13ment, education and humanitarian efforts. We engage in projects that 

stri\.13 to conseM the quality of our marine environment, preseM or enhance surf breaks, protect beach access 

rights, and safeguard the coastal surf zone from unnecessary de'..13lopment. www.seasurfer.org 

SEA operates nationally and o\.13rseas also when appropriate, so we are extremely interested in the Plastic Bag 

situation. Any public action which reduces water quality, beach access, or surfing access is strongly opposed by 

all SEA members. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Jim Littlefield 
West Coast Environmental Projects Director 

Surfers' Environmental Alliance (SEA) 

https://mail.google.com/a/lacity.orgl?ui=2&ik=3fa785ae59&vi ... 
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Jim Littlefield, West Coast Environmental Projects Director, Surfers 

410 Seacliff Drive 
41 0 Seacliff Drive 
Aptos, CA 95003 
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Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Alex Barber <albahr33@hotmail.com> 

Reply-To: albahr33@hotmail.com 

To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Mon, Dec 5, 2011 at 12:51 PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and impro\.€d water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic ne\.€r biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressi\.€ly greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Alex Barber 
6600 Warner A \.€ #209 
Huntington Beach, CA 92647 

https://mail.google.com/a/lacity.org/?ui=2&ik=3fa785ae59&vi ... 
1/' 



12/5/11 City of Los Angeles Mail- Single Use Bag Ordinance- SUPP ... 

Maria Espinoza <maria.espinoza@lacity.org> 

Single Use Bag Ordinance - SUPPORT 
1 message 

Art Andersen <evettea@sbcglobal.net> 
Reply-To: ewttea@sbcglobal.net 
To: maria.espinoza@lacity.org 

Dear Chair Perry and Committee Members, 

Man, Dec 5, 2011 at 1:19PM 

I strongly urge you to support an ordinance in Los Angeles City that bans single-use plastic bags while restricting 

single-use paper bags. Let's stop plastic bag pollution and refuse to be bullied by the plastic industry. 

Being a local taxpayer, I'm alarmed to find out that City, along with other municipalities statewide, spends more 

than $25 million each year to clean up plastic single-use bags from public places, storm drains, and in our waste 

stream. Local taxpayer dollars are also spent to comply with Stormwater Permit requirements and other 

standards in communities with "trash-impaired" waterways as defined under the federal Clean Water Act. The 

proposed ordinance would help lower cleanup costs in these tough economic times. 

In addition to the economic benefits of a plastic bag ban, there are countless environmental benefits. These 

include reduced use of natural resources for bag production, reduced wildlife fatalities from strangulation and 

suffocation, and improwd water quality. For all intents and purposes, plastic newr biodegrades; instead it slowly 

photo degrades. As it photo degrades, plastic film breaks into smaller and smaller pieces which attract 

surrounding toxins. When mistaken as a food source, these plastic particles form a progressiwly greater health 

risk of food chain contamination. 

It's a win for the environment as well as the economy. Please take a stand and support an ordinance on single­

use bags. 

Art Andersen 
10230 Ridgeview Dr 
1 0230 Ridgeview Dr 
Grass Valley, CA 95945 
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